
Attention Keith Lannom, 

 

I am writing in support of Alternative 2 of the DEIS for the Stibnite Midas Gold project.  

 

I believe that the company has put forward a balanced proposal that incorporates good mining 

practices to access critical minerals for the U. S. economy, done in a responsible manner with the 

added benefit of cleaning up past problems.  

 

It is obvious that the proposals have faced significant environmental study and review. I support 

moving forward with the project in a timely manner.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Doug Tims 

Campbell's Ferry Historic Homestead 

HC83 Box 8023 

Cascade, ID 83611 

 

 

Name: Douglas Tims 


